
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS AUGUST 7, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  713 

PREPARATION HYMN:  621 

COMMUNION HYMN: 756S 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 722 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

AUGUST  6, 2016 TO AUGUST 14, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 
 08-06    4:00 PM   Ken Maloney – Lorie Malloy 

Genevieve Gatta –  
First Friday Group 

Viola DeMarco (25th Anniv.) – 

The Family 
 08-07 9:30 AM The Deceased Members of the 

Zuppa Family – The Piria Family 
Daniel Adams – The Family 

Elma C. Mele – The Family 

 08-08    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 08-09 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 08-10    7:30 AM       The Gibbs Sisters –  

Richard Sargalis 
 08-11    7:30 AM Barbara Giannelli - Husband 

 08-12    7:30 AM Jean Stuart – Former Rosarians 
 08-13   4:00 PM Phillip DeMaria - Daughter 

  Maureen Pirrone - 

Her Loving Family 
 08-14 

 
   9:30 AM The Deceased Members of the 

Piria Family –The Piria Family 

Carmine Isabella – The Family 
Margaret Gallant –  

The Carmen Gatta Family 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  08-08 Ez 1:2-5, 24-28c                     Mt 17:22-27 

Tues. 08-09 Ez 2:8-3:4                    Mt 18:1-5,10,12-14 

Wed.  08-10 2 Cor 9:6-10                            Jn 12:24-26 

Thur.  08-11 Ez 12:1-12                           Mt 18:21-19:1 

Fri.     08-12 Ez 16:1-15, 60, 63                  Mt 19:3-12 

Sat.    08-13 Ez 18:1-10, 13b, 30-32           Mt 19:13-15 

Sun.   08-14 Jer 38:4-6, 8-10  Heb 12:1-4  Lk 12:49-53 

                  Sponsor of the Week   

                           

LTURGICAL MINISTERS – AUGUST 13 AND 14,  2016 
     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 

LECTOR A. Gregoire B. Gallant 
CUP 1 L. Neals P. Johnson 

CUP 2 C. Gregoire D. Schoch 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 B. Keegan D. Stec 
BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 K. Brooks M. O’Connor 

CUP 3 C. Kukan A. Schnore 

CUP 4 T. Neals A. Seaver 

SERVER J. Janack J. Rudolph 

SERVER  C. Merenberg 

GREETER M. Cybulski L. & C. Hall 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 7/25-7/31/16 
OFFERTORY  $3,745.75 ENVELOPE USERS 124 
ASSUMPTION        50.00 ATTENDANCE 364 
DEBT REDUCTION        35.00   
MEMORIALS        50.00   
MASS STIPENDS      180.00   
STOLE FEES       100.00   
UTILITIES        10.00   

TOTAL INCOME $4,170.75 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,574.37 

Last weekend’s second collection for Peter’s 

Pence amounted to $774.00.  Next weekend’s 

second collection is the monthly Building 

Maintenance collection.  Last month’s collection 

amounted to $1,803.00 and $8,837.00 was 

withdrawn for various repair/maintenance items 

during the month of July.  Thank you for your 

generosity. 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends, and those who have died 

recently, especially Therese Keohan and Morgan 

Bowers.   Keep in your prayers the men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country. 

 The Week Ahead 
Tues.  Aug. 9 Sandwich Making – 11AM - PC 



NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 7, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

To date, we have 265 families who 

have pledged or given $67,811.93 

toward our $70,555 Assessment 

Goal for the 2016 Campaign.  

Please remember no gift is too 

small and pledges or gifts made be 

made online at www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.   

Monthly statements are now being sent from the 

Albany office for all those who have pledged to 

this campaign ~ please send all payments direct 

to Albany along with your remittance for proper 

credit to your account.  NO PLEDGE PAYMENTS 

SHOULD BE SENT TO THE PARISH OFFICE.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

. 

School Supply Drive ~ it may 

seem early, but we have 

begun to collect school 

supplies for area agencies 

which distribute to the 

needy.  Take advantage of 

the “Back to School” sales that have already 

begun.  There are donation boxes in Holy Family 

Hall & the back entrance.  Monetary donations 

will also be accepted ~ please place your 

donation in an envelope marked “school 

supplies” and we will purchase additional 

supplies for you.  It is our hope to supply The C ity 

Mission, SICM and Scotia Food Pantry with much 

needed supplies again this year. 

 

Our next order for 

Hannaford Cards & Reloads 

is scheduled for Tuesday, 

August 9th.  All orders must 

be at the Parish Office by 

Monday, August 8th at 10 am.    Please note that 

the new reloadable cards are currently available 

at the office and must be used for any reloads 

(old cards do not expire and any funds on those 

cards should be spent down before discarding).  

Order forms are available on the bulletin boards 

in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance.  

 

 

 

             
The Youth Ministry program is looking for adults 

and young adults who feel called to the ministry 

of catechist.   There are openings in all grades 6–

11.  The sessions take place one Sunday evening 

a month.  Training is provided.  If you feel called 

to join this ministry and share the faith with our 

young people, please contact Grace.  

olgsjym@gmail.com  

 

Reminder:  Registrations for grades 6-11 have 

gone out to all families.   If you have not received 

a registration, please visit www.olgsjym.org.  

Please return the registrations as soon as 

possible, so that we can plan for the fall. 

Thank you, Grace 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Community Outreach – City Mission Evening Meal 

  

Can you be part of the team that will serve the 

evening meal at City 

Mission on Thursday, 

August 25?  You and 

your family members are 

invited to participate in 

this rewarding 

experience and meet 

some wonderful people 

at City Mission.  The 

start time is 5 PM and you will be finished and on 

your way home by 6:30.  If you’d like to 

participate, please sign up on the sheet posted 

on the bulletin board in Holy Family Hall or 

contact Kathy Brooks on 280-1478 or email 

brookska@nycap.rr.com.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

       FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION 

 

             Monday, August 15.  Mass will be  

    held at 7:30 AM. 
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